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January 25, 2017 : Via Email

Mz, Benjamin Nussdorf

United States Department of Energy

Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply
Office of Fossil Energy

Forrestal Building, Room 3B-052

1000 Independence Avenue SW,,

Washington, DC 20505

Re:  Change in Conirol of Permit ) !
Permit FE Doe, No. 14-63 CNG ‘

Dear Mr. Nussdorf;

Pursnant to your November 12, 2016 email explaining the steps needed to be taken to have our
Permit reflect Pentagon Energy as the owner/company in charge of the aforesaid Permit, please
be advised of that Pentagon Energy, L.L.C, a Delaware ¥ imited Liability Company (LLC) with
offices at 1600 Ponce de Leon Blvd., Suite 1208 Coral Gahles, FL 33134, purchased Wentworth
Entities including Wentworth Gas Marketing, LLC, (FE Doc. No. 14-63-CN G) on 3/27/15. We
ave requesting that your office approval of the change in control and have the Permit reflect
Pentagon Energy as the owner of the Permit,

Again, thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions or need
additional information feel fiee to contact me at 312-813-7366 or via email at
Hdwkinieomeastnet -

Sincerely,
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TERRENCE F. DURKIN
General Counsel for Peatagon Bnergy
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